
 
 

尊敬的⽼师们和来宾们： 
 

⽟兔迎春，迎来了 GCLE 第⼗五个周年！今年 GCLE 将与卫斯理安学院的孔院⼀起，于 2023 年 2 ⽉ 12 号

星期⽇，再次在⾼⼤上的 Glen Abby Clubhouse 举⾏以往⼀年⼀度的新春年会，以此来答谢各位嘉宾，⽼师

及家⼈这三年来的⾟勤⼯作，庆祝⽼师们的成就，与⽼师们⼀起讨论并展望新⼀年的计划来促进中国⽂化

和中⽂的教育。 
 

时间：2023 年 2 ⽉ 12 号，星期⽇中午 12 点到下午 4 点 

地点：3600 Grey Abby Dr. Alpharetta, GA 30022 

费⽤：嘉宾，GCLE 会员及家属免费 

报名：请于 2 ⽉ 5 号以前按这⾥报名   
 

年会内容如下： 

1. 午餐：⼀凡⼩屋美⾷ 

2. 卫斯理安学院的孔院中⽅院长致辞 

3. ⼤学⽼师座谈：在我们的 GCLE 的联合会长，全美中⽂协会会长郦帅⽼师的带领下，⼤学⽼师们将

专门为⼤家介绍佐治亚州的中⽂教育趋势， 并欢迎⽼师们出谋划策，讨论如何促进中⽂教育。 

4. 师⽣才艺表演：我们将邀请⼏位优秀的学⽣和⽼师为⼤家表演，欢迎⽼师们在报名表上⽑遂⾃荐，

与⼤家分享您们的才艺。 

5. ⽂化⼿⼯制作：⼤家可以⾃由选择以下活动，我们会提供活动需要的材料。欢迎有这⼏⽅⾯特长的

⽼师们在报名表上⽑遂⾃荐，带领⼤家⼀起活动。 

● 书法桌： 供⼤家写春联，福字等 

● 绘画桌：供⼤家化⽔彩画，国画等 

● ⼿⼯制作桌： 供⼤家做中国结， 剪纸，折纸等 

● 插花桌： 供⼤家插花 

● ⽓功⾓ ：与⼤家⼀起练⽓功，切磋 

 期待与⼤家⼀起庆祝！ 

佐治亚州中⽂教师协会理事会 

!"#$www.gcle.org 



Dear	esteemed	colleagues,	honored	guests,	
	
The	Jade	Rabbit	welcomes	the	spring	and	ushers	in	the	15th	anniversary	of	GCLE!	This	year,	GCLE,	
together	with	the	Confucius	Institute	at	Wesleyan	College,	will	hold	the	annual	Chinese	New	Year	
celebration	again	on	Sunday,	February	12,	2023	at	the	Glen	Abby	Clubhouse,	in	order	to	thank	all	
the	teachers	for	hard	work	during	the	past	three	years,	and	all	the	family	members	for	their	
support.		We	will	celebrate	teachers’	achievements!	discuss	ideas	and	also	look	ahead	to	the	plans	
for	the	new	year	to	promote	high	quality	Chinese	language	and	culture	education	in	Georgia!	
		
Time:	February	12,	2023,	Sunday	12:00	noon	to	4:00	pm	
Location:	3600	Gray	Abby	Dr.	Alpharetta,	GA	30022	
Cost:	Free	for	GCLE	members	and	family		
Registration:	Please	click	here	to	RSVP	before	February	5th	
	
Agenda:	
	

1. Lunch:	Yifan	Cuisine	
2. Speech	by	the	Chinese	Director	of	the	Confucius	Institute	at	Wesleyan	College	
3. Discussion	with	university	teachers:	Under	the	leadership	of	Li	Shuai,	the	co-president	of	

GCLE	and	the	current	president	of	the	national	Chinese	Language	Teachers	Association,	
Georgia	university	teachers	will	introduce	the	trend	of	Chinese	education	and	welcome	all	
teachers	to	give	suggestions	and	discuss	how	to	further	promote	Chinese	culture	and	
language	education.	

4. Talent	show	for	teachers	and	students:	We	will	invite	several	outstanding	students	and	
teachers	to	perform	for	you.	We	welcome	all	teachers	to	self-recommend		on	the	
registration	form	and	share	your	talents	with	everyone.	

5. Cultural	hand-on	activities:	Everyone	can	choose	from	the	following	activities.	Teachers	
with	specialties	in	these	activities	are	welcomed	to	self	recommend	on	the	registration	form	
and	help	lead	the	activities,	we	will	provide	supplies.	

● Calligraphy	table:	For	everyone	to	write	Spring	Festival	couplets,	blessing	
characters,	etc.	

● Painting	table:	for	everyone	to	do	watercolor	painting,	traditional	Chinese	
painting!	etc.	

● Crafts	table:	for	everyone	to	make	Chinese	knots,	paper	cuts,	origami,	etc.	
● Flower	arrangement	table:	for	everyone	to	arrange	flowers	
● Qigong	Corner:	for	everyone	to	practice	Qigong	and	share	ideas	

	
Looking	forward	to	celebrating	with	all	of	you!	
	
GCLE	Board	of	Directors	
www.gcle.org	
 


